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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: November 1, 2021 

RE: Acceptance of Fiscal Year 2021/2021 Audit 
 
 
The City of Lathrup Village’s contracted with Plant & Moran, PLLC to audit the financial 
status for the year ended June 30, 2021. 
 

 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
To accept the Fiscal Year 2020- 2021 Audit as presented by Plante Moran. 
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